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Tintswalo Atlantic to reopen in November

The countdown has begun. In several weeks from now, Tintswalo Atlantic in Hout Bay, Cape Town, will reopen its doors.

Following the devastating Cape fires of March 2015, which left the previous establishment and the surrounding mountain all
but a mound of ashes, the Tintswalo team turned things around in an instant.

With an optimistic attitude and a vision to rebuild the lodge to its former glory, the team set to work almost immediately,
turning tragedy into triumph.

On 1 November 2015, we will see Tintswalo Atlantic once again come alive, when it reopens for business. The lodge is
loved and frequented by guests from near and far, and the rebuild has really created community spirit and a sense of
Ubuntu.

With its prime location at the base of Chapman's Peak and overlooking the mesmerising waters of Hout Bay, it's no surprise
that Tintswalo Atlantic has received much recognition and many awards in the past. The lodge offers a unique experience
in an unrivalled setting, and attention to detail is top priority.
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